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Dealership Update 
HOG Newsletter October 2024  
It’s Autumn in the Ozarks!  Welcome to Fall, y’all!  Fall for many is favorite time of year, 
and for many reasons.  Pumpkin Spice is socially acceptable, the air is crisp, farming 
communities complete harvest and if you’re a Northerner like I am, you start to think 
about whether you can tolerate a cold hibernation (winter) with those around you.  Ha!  
What does Autumn, Harvest and Northern Hibernation have to do with a H.O.G. 
chapter?  See below for my thoughts on that… 
 
Pumpkin Spice…  We have one of our largest community events coming up, the annual 
Harleyween Trunk or Treat and I would love to introduce the Teddy Morse group to you 
all with our biggest success yet.  Prepare those bike decorations, costumes and candy!  
Let’s top our previous year’s record of 600 kids and have some fun together Saturday 
October 26th.   
 
Harvest… It is always a time of reflection.  Whether it be a home garden, or a large 
commercial farming operation or anything in between.  The preparation, hard work and 
maybe some luck all lead up to the harvest event where you can measure success or 
failure by how well your crop came in.  This year has been full of changes.  Many 
volunteers stepped up to handle new leadership positions within our H.O.G. chapter.  
New events and rides were successfully added to the event calendar and well 
attended.  Preparations are underway to host the regional Mid-America H.O.G. Rally in 
2025.  Our dealership underwent a change of ownership.  Those are highlights but I’m 
sure there have been many other changes along the way.  Now is the time when we 
can look back, reflect and determine where we go from here.  I’m very excited for 
continued future success and growth of our chapter and am thankful that you all are a 
part of that success and want to experience it together.   
 
Hibernation…  This season is nearing the horizon and as a former Northerner, I am 
forever wired to prepare for winter.  As we look ahead to the winter season, we’ll restart 
our membership renewal efforts as well as recruiting efforts to add membership.  
Recently, we reviewed the results from our survey asking you all what you enjoy and 
what you’d like to see improved with our chapter.  Chapter leadership identified that we 
can always improve communication, and we wish to remind you; you can always reach 
out to any member of the leadership team with feedback, including me.  Planning for 
2025 is just around the corner, make sure to offer suggestions of what you want to see 
from your chapter.   
One final note:  Teddy Morse’s Renegade Harley-Davidson will be hosting a Grand 
Opening party in November.  Save the date, you don’t want to miss this!  Friday 
11/08/24 and Saturday 11/09/24.  Thank you for your support and friendship.  See you 

on the road. 

 
Nic Lowther, General Manager – Teddy Morse Renegade Harley-Davidson                                                  

http://www.renegade-hd.com/


  

Director’s Corner- Michael  
 
Happy Fall to all!  This is the most beautiful time of year, and the best scenic riding is 
just around the corner.  Cooler temperatures, fall festivals, bonfires, and flannel shirts 
welcome this season to the Ozarks. 
 
Our officers have been really busy over the last several months.  We met in closed 
session on Wednesday, September 25th to discuss the results of the survey we sent out 
last month and to talk about our first 9 months with all the leadership changes.  Thanks 
to all who responded to our survey!  We had 20 individual responses to our first survey.  
We will release the synopsis of the results in the November newsletter.  Overall, you, 
our members, gave us positive feedback that our group is headed in the right direction.  
Stay tuned for more information on our discussion and take-aways from the survey 
results. 
 
One of our big discussions focused on our need as officers to better communicate with 
the chapter.  We decided that our weekly E-blast and monthly newsletter will be the 
primary source of information dissemination.  We will begin including Renegade H-D 
events in our weekly E-blast so that our members have a better, more complete picture 
of all the events going on in our HOG world.  We will put less emphasis on “verbal 
communication” at the Socials, and more detailed information on written 
communications.  We also discussed the Road Captain program so be sure to read 
Brent E’s article in this month’s newsletter.   Brent is truly creating “something out of 
nothing” with our Road Captain program.  We think that you, our members, will be 
excited to see the final results of this program. 
 
One topic of discussion from our Business Meeting held on Tuesday concerned the 
monthly Social event.  We are looking at options for the monthly Social and will be 
discussing that in detail at the October Social on Thursday October 10th.  Please mark 
your calendar’s now…we need your feedback at the Social!  
We need your input on our progress.  You can approach any HOG Officer with 
questions, concerns, suggestions and feedback.  If they cannot answer your concern, 
they will point you to the Officer who can get the answer.   
 
Finally, with Fall officially upon us now, remember to replace the summer air in your 
tires with Fall air, and treat your bike to a fresh oil change with Pumpkin Spice oil.   
 
Mike Vennekotter 
417-942-8418 
Mgv122960@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Assistant Director’s Corner- Matt 

HAPPY FALL Y’ALL! 
 
Hope you are enjoying this nice Fall riding weather! As of September 26, the chapter 
has ridden 580,321 miles which ranks us as 10th in the nation and number 4 in the 
West Central region. Our national rider average is 5580 miles. Let’s keep on riding so 
we can reach our million-mile goal!  
 
We will again recognize monthly birthdays in October with a cake. 
We will also continue selling tickets at the social for the Christmas Party which is 
scheduled for Dec. 7th; tickets will be $25 per person again this year. 
Please remember to send me (mjconde@sbcglobal.net) or Ramona 
(rjconde@sbcglobal.net) any ride pictures that you would like added to the banner. 
 
Keep logging your miles with the dealership to meet the monthly check ins. 
Ride Safe and Have Fun! 
 

 

Secretary’s Notebook- Valerie  

The business meeting is held on the 4th Tuesday of every month.  It is open to any who 
wishes to attend, although voting is restricted to officers only.  You are encouraged to 
attend if you would like to have a better understanding of the operations of the chapter.  
If you have any topics that you would like to address to the officers, please send them 
to me no later than the Tuesday BEFORE the meeting and I will add them to the 
agenda for discussion.  Vgnight409@gmail.com 
 
Meeting minutes will be posted to the Chapter website the month following the meeting 
after they have been approved (i.e., January minutes will be posted in February).  Scroll 
down to Newsletter and Minutes and you will find the last two months of minutes and 
newsletters.  A quick reminder that ride sheets and waivers will be stored by the 
Secretary after they have been reviewed and recorded by the Assistant Director. 
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Treasurer’s Purse- Ramona 

Hello October! 
September has flown by as it has been a busy month with lots of riding, activities and 
fundraising.  
 
September expenses and incoming funds left us with an ending balance of $5613.58. 
Just a note, remember we have started selling quilt raffle tickets. 
Please reach out to me if have any questions, rjconde@sbcglobal.net. 
 
Ride often, ride safe and have fun! 
 
 

 

Safety Corner- Dwain 
 
Greetings brothers & sisters, 

Fall is knocking at our door. Cooler temps make for great riding. Just be cautious of 
early foggy areas and be alert for patchy early frosty areas on our beautiful roads. Be 
sure to start layering up with your riding clothing and now is a good time to check your 
heated gear along with heated seats and grips. More critters are moving about with the 
cooler temps and not just early in the mornings or in the evenings but all day long now. 
Be sure to carry your rain gear as well for those pesky shower spots. Take advantage 
of the great riding days we have left for this year. RIDE…RIDE….RIDE those great 
roads that we are blessed with in this great country that we are sooooo lucky to call 
home…..Till next month, remember to always trust the rubber. 

Dwain Wilcox 

417-622-2228 

dwainwilcox@icloud.com 
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Road Captain’s Seat- Brent 

Exciting News: Road Captain Introduction Program! 

We are thrilled to announce a pilot program aimed at establishing clear and attainable 
requirements for becoming a Road Captain. Currently, we have three candidates 
participating in this program, which is designed to help us develop fair and consistent 
criteria for selecting Road Captains. 

The insights gained from this pilot will be presented to a dedicated committee tasked with 
determining best practices that prioritize safety, commitment, and standards. 

For more information about the program or the selection process, please feel free to 
reach out to the Head Road Captain. Your input and questions are always welcome as 
we strive to enhance our community. 

Let’s Ride!  

TAP-RACK 

 

 

Activities Playground- Brian and Kathy Hartley  

Thank you to all who attended the Picnic Luau.  There was some great luau worthy 

attire. Mike V won the drawing for the attendance prize. There was lots of good food, 

fun and games.  The winners of the games were:  Slow Roll- Antoinette H for the 

second year in a row. Jerry P won the Ride the plank and Cone Weave.  There were 10 

participants in the Bug Run. The winners were:  Biggest Bug- Scott K, Least Bugs-Mike 

V, Most Colorful-Jerry P, Most Bugs-Antoinette H and Ugliest Bug-Jon G. and a great 

big thank you to all who helped with set up and clean up. 

October Activities – Brian and Kathy Hartley 

Fall is in the air and that makes for some great riding weather.  Some of you may not 

know that Renegade gives the Chapter opportunities throughout the year to raise 

money by serving at their weekend events.  This could be serving a meal, helping with 

parking or other tasks as requested. This is the way the Chapter helps pay back what 

Renegade does to support us.  We want to thank all the volunteers that have helped us 

with these events this year.  We could not have done it without you!  Look at the 

Volunteer Board in the HOG Room and thank those people who helped the Chapter 

this year.   

 

 



Buckle up Buttercup!  Here comes October 

October 2, 2024 | Bike Night | Renegade 6:00 p.m. KSU 6:30 p.m.  

Meet at Renegade and ride to the American Legion Post 639 at 2660 S. Scenic 

together.   

October 4, 2024 | Mid-America HOG Rally 2025 – Road Captain, Ride Leader and 

Sweep Briefing | HOG Room 6:00 p.m.  

If you are interested in leading or sweeping a ride for the HOG Rally in 2025, you 

should plan to be at this meeting.  See more details in Brent’s article.   

October 5, 2024 | Saturday Scoot | Renegade 9:00 a.m., KSU 9:30 a.m.  

Scoot number 10 of Renegade’s 12 Saturday Scoots for the year.  Mark your calendar 

on the first Saturday each month in 2024.  Meet at Renegade’s Lower Lot at 9:00 a.m., 

KSU at 9:30 a.m. As always, donuts and coffee are provided by Renegade.  

October 5, 2024 | Breast Cancer Awareness Ride | Renegade  

This ride is a fundraiser for Breast Cancer Foundation of the Ozarks (BCFO).  Ride fee 

will be $20 as a donation to help fight Breast Cancer.  The ride will follow the Saturday 

Scoot with meet time at 10:00am and KSU at 10:30am.   

October 5, 2024 | Bling Event Sponsored by Renegade | 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.  

Come out and bling a bandana or to show your support for Breast Cancer Awareness.  

The cost will include your choice of two different items to bling, all the bling supplies as 

well as the amazing instruction from our resident blinger Valerie Goodnight!                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

October 6, 2024 | Ride Like a Pro Training | Renegade 8:00 a.m. to Noon 

Ride Like a Pro Arkansas will be leading this training.  You can sign up on their website: 

www.ridelikeaproarkansas.com  or for more information contact them at:  

info@ridelikeaproarkansas.com.  

October 10, 2024 | Chapter Social Gathering at 6:00 p.m. Fun begins at 6:30 p.m.  

| HOG Chapter Room  

Let’s join HOG in celebrating Willie G’s contribution to the motorcycle industry 

by wearing our Willie G. gear to the Social.   

The meal will begin at 6:00 p.m.  This month’s theme is Pizza and Pasta.  At 6:30 we 

will begin a short update of the Chapter happenings and then we will have some fun 

with drawings for prizes.  There will be a birthday cake to celebrate the October 

Birthdays.  Please bring in candy for Harleyween. 

This will be the final HOGS for KIDS Thanksgiving Basket Item – October is catch 

up month.  So, this month please bring either two boxes of Instant Stuffing (like 

Stovetop) or two cans of green beans or two brownie mixes.  We set our final goal 

at 30 baskets for the kids at Cowden School.  That is three times what we gave last 

year!!  We will use the money that has been designated for HOGS for Kids to complete 

the baskets with turkeys and perishable items.  We thank each of you who have 

participated in the collection of food.  But we are not done yet…we will need help after 

http://www.ridelikeaproarkansas.com/


the November Social to assemble the baskets and get them ready for delivery.  We will, 

also, need volunteers with trucks to take the baskets to the school and help deliver 

them.  We want to have some bikes to go along and people to help hand out the 

baskets at the school.  You will hear more about that soon.  

October 11-14, 2024 | LOH Arkansas Museum Run | 9:30 a.m. KSU 10:00 a.m. 

Contact Valerie for details for the ride 

October 12, 2024 | Coffee with the Chaplains | Architect Coffee | 9:00 a.m.  

Enjoy coffee with our Chaplains, Gregg and Jeannie.  This is a monthly event 

happening the second Saturday of each month at 9:00 a.m. Ride or Cage to Architect 

Coffee 1604 E. Republic Rd., Springfield, MO 65804.  

October 12, 2024 | Service Clinic- Renegade 

Service Clinic at 10am-11am - topic is customization- bike, clothes, audio, man cave 

October 12, 2024 |LOH Ozark Hell Bender Ride | 8:00 a.m. KSU 8:30 a.m.  

Meet at Shell Station in Rogersville. This is a 385-mile ride to complete the Ozark 

Hellbender with lunch at Dairy Shack in Eminence.  Lead by Johanna F. 417-259-4483.  

October 13, 2024 | Tying Blankets for Thanksgiving Baskets | HOG Room 2:00 – 

5:00 p.m. 

Michaell W. is leading another opportunity to help the HOGS for Kids by providing Tie 

Blankets for each of the Thanksgiving Baskets.  What you need to make a blanket:  two 

different colors or patterns of fleece material.  One yard of each for a baby blanket, 1-

1/2 yards of each for a child’s blanket; Two yards of each for a teen or adult blanket. 

You will also need a pair of scissors and your fingers.  These blankets are very easy to 

make and greatly appreciated by those who receive them.  Contact Michaell W. at 417-

622-9017 for more information.   

October 16, 2024 | Bike Night | Renegade 6:00 p.m. KSU 6:30 p.m.  

Meet at Renegade, KSU 6:30 p.m. and ride to the American Legion Post 639 at 2660 S. 

Scenic together.   

October 19, 2024 | Breakfast with the Officers | 8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m.  

Join the Officers for breakfast at Billy Gail’s, 1882 W. James River Road in Ozark.  This 

is an opportunity for you to share your ideas or get answers to questions you may have 

about the Chapter.  There is no set agenda just a time of conversation and breakfast.  

Contact Mike V. for more information.  417-942-8418 

October 19, 2024 | LOH Fall Ride to Peel Ferry | 9:00 a.m. KSU 9:30 a.m.  

This ride will follow the well-loved route to Peel Ferry. Meet at Renegade.  Ride lead by 

Valerie G. vgnight409@gmail.com.    

 

 

mailto:vgnight409@gmail.com


October 22, 2024 | HOG Chapter Business Meeting | HOG Chapter Room at 6:30 

p.m.  

The Chapter Business Meeting will be at 6:30 pm in the H.O.G. Room. All are welcome 
to attend. Come for officer updates and information about upcoming events. 

 October 26, 2024 | HARLEYWEEN | ALL HANDS ON THE THROTTLE 

This is a trunk-or-treat type event hosted by Renegade and the Chapter.  Last year we 

estimated appx. 700 kids attended.  How can you help?  By volunteering to 1. Help with 

parking and crowd control.  2.  Hand out candy.  You do not have to provide the candy, 

just pass it out by your bike.  You can decorate your bike and wear a costume if you 

want (there will be prizes) or you can come as yourself.  3. Help with food prep and 

distribution.    4.  Help with set up and tear down.  5.  Last but not least invite family and 

friends to come and enjoy the day.  We will be handing out candy and serving food from 

11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. There will be a bounce House and the Fire Department will be 

here.  Contact Brian or Kathy to volunteer.  mrslightman07@me.com 

October 27, 2024 | New Member Orientation | HOG Room 1:00p.m. – 2:45p.m.  

Orientation  

Ride- 3:00p.m. – 4:30 p.m.  

Bring a sack lunch if you want and join this introduction into the Chapter and how we 

ride as a group.  This is a great way to meet new people and get a foundation for what 

our Chapter is about.  All members are welcome to attend. Weather permitting there will 

be a ride to get you oriented to our Chapters riding style.  Ride Brief at 2:45 p.m., KSU 

3:00 p.m. The ride will take about an hour and a half. This is led by Brent E. 573-855-

3959. 

October 30, 2024 | Bike Night | Renegade 6:00 p.m. KSU 6:30 p.m.  

Meet at Renegade, KSU 6:30 p.m. and ride to the American Legion Post 639 at 2660 S. 

Scenic together.   

A LOOK AHEAD…Snap Shot of November 

Coming next month: 

Nov 2 – Saturday Scoot @ Renegade 

Nov 2 - Willard Veterans Day Parade 

Nov 8-9- Renegade Grand re-opening  

Nov 9 – Chaplain’s Coffee 

Nov 9 - Dwain’s Fall Ride 

Nov 9 - Renegade Veteran’s Day Celebration 

Nov 14 – Social Gathering 

Nov14 - HOGS for Kids Thanksgiving Basket Assembly 

Nov 16 - Breakfast with the Officers 



Nov 16- Service Clinic @Renegade 

Nov 16 – Planning Meeting for 2025 Calendar Year 

Nov 26- Chapter Business Meeting  

Nov 29- Black Friday@ Renegade Harley – LOH gift wrapping 

 

Ladies of Harley LOH Corner- Karen 

Finally, cooler weather!  Shish, this summer has given us plenty of sun and heat, 
hopefully not too much sunburn or heat stroke.  With the cooler weather comes shorter 
days and more opportunity to socialize and swap stories of past ride memories and 
upcoming ride wishes. What better time to do that than sitting around a crackling 
bonfire under a sky of twinkling stars. 
 
LOH Activities: 
October 18 at 6:30 p.m. for a potluck and bonfire.  In case of bad weather, we will 
get out the tried and true games and enjoy the evening indoors. This will be at the 
Ryans house.  Either way, come join us for an evening of socializing and laughter.  If 
you have any questions, please contact me at 414-339-6010.  
 
 A reminder that the Brunch Bunch meets at various times, sometimes last minute, for 
a movie or a luncheon.  If you want to be included in the Brunch Bunch text, please 
send me a note to add you. 
 
At the next meeting, I will have sign-up sheets for our annual gift wrapping during 
the holiday and special events at the dealership.  Please join in the fun! 
Watch your e-blasts for last minute additions to LOH activities. 
 
Be Safe, Karen 

 

 
 

LOH Ride Corner– Michaell Wilcox  
 
Ladies, Ladies, Ladies, 

Fall is upon us! This is great riding weather. The leaves are turning colors and there for 
making it for beautiful scenery while riding. I love this time of year, though it may be a 
little cooler it is lovely to see all of the different colors of the views making for great 
pictures. 

With that in mind I would like to challenge our lovely ladies to plan a ride. Plan it out 
with gas stops and a lunch stop. It doesn’t have to be an all-day ride either. It could be 
just a few hours. If you ride double up with a spouse or significant other just sit down 
together and plan a ride to somewhere beautiful. Send me the information and I will get 



with Brian and Kathy to get it on the calendar.  You don’t even have to lead it. We can 
get someone to lead it if you are uncomfortable with leading. We need to get it out there 
that our ladies are great!! 

Make those plans and get them to me please. Text or email. 

Michaell 

michaellwilcox@icloud.com or 417-622-9017 

 

 

Membership Corner- Corey and Nancy  

Thank you to those who have renewed their membership for 2024. 
 
  If you still need to turn in your forms and pay your $20 membership fee, you can 
turn it in at the social gathering on October 10th or hand it in to any officer at any event, 
ride or at Renegade H-D. Please remember a National Hog membership is required to 
join our local chapter. 
 
 We are now wanting to track how long members have been a continuous 
member of the chapter. This will include the time before the dealership became 
Renegades. The only tracking we have is for the national membership. On the sign-in 
sheets, at the social gatherings we have included a column for when you became a 
chapter member. If you can’t make it to the social gathering, you can E-mail Corey at 
thegoat1222@yahoo.com.  
 
National HOG Membership Anniversaries for October: 
Scott Krepps (20 years), Warren Mcdonald (24 years), Theo Voss (12 years),Shaun 
Davis (8 years),David Dorland (24 years), Lisa Pedigo (2 years), Jerry Pedigo (2 
years), MJ Taylor  (1 year), Eric Bickler (1 year) 
 
Please join us in welcoming our new members and in celebrating the National HOG 
membership anniversaries of our friends. It has been exciting to watch the attendance 
at our social gatherings continue to grow. Higher attendance results in greater fun and 
fellowship. 
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Fundraising Coin Purse- Scott and Kim  
 
Fall is finally upon us.  Colors are changing, nights are cooler, and days are 
perfect.  Enjoy the much-anticipated fall temperatures on some long stretches of back 
road on that Harley and keep it safe.  
 This year we have had amazing participation with the donations from the gun raffle, 
lunches on Saturday and bringing food items to our socials.  We are winding down 
2024 and will have an adequate amount to provide some much-needed families with 
some Thanksgiving Cheer.  This warms my heart and makes me want to brag on each 
and every one of you.  

 Our next focus is towards the Rally in June of 2025.  To kick off our fundraising for this 
event, we are raffling a hand-made Harley t-shirt blanket.  Tickets are $20.00 with the 
winning ticket to be drawn at our November gathering.  Thinking of Christmas coming in 
approximately 90 days, this would make a great gift for someone special. This will be 
on display at Teddy Morris Renegade Harley Davidson.  Tickets can be purchased with 
credit card or cash during the week and someone from the Chapter will be available on 
Saturday to gladly take your donation.  

Until November, keep it real.  Scott & Kim K. 

 

 

Merchandising- Brad Sanders 

There is a new face at our merchandise table during our socials.  Please welcome Brad 
Sanders as our Merchandising Officer. If you need patches:  the Large Chapter tricolor 
or silver patches and rockers are available for $21.00 each or $40.00 for a set. Small 
tricolor or silver patches and are   $11.00 each or $20.00 for a set.  
 
All short sleeve T-shirts are $20.00 each. The long sleeve T-shirts are $24.00 each. 
You can pay by cash, or a check made out to Renegade Ozark Mtn Chapter HOG.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Chaplain’s Meditations - Gregg and Jeanne 

OUR CONNECTION BETWEEN PHYSICAL AND DIVINE ACTIONS 
  
“In prayer there is a connection between what God does and what you do. You can’t 

get forgiveness from God, for instance, without also forgiving others. If you refuse to do 
your part, you cut yourself off from God’s part.” 

(Matthew 6:14-15 MSG) 
  
There is a connection between what God does and what you do. This means that our actions, 
especially in the realm of forgiveness, are intertwined with God’s actions. PRAYER IS NOT 
JUST ABOUT ASKING GOD FOR THINGS BUT ALSO ABOUT ALIGNING OUR BEHAVIOR 
WITH HIS WILL. Prayer is more than just a conversation with God. Prayer is to be an extension 
of our lifestyle. Elsewhere in Scripture we are instructed to “pray continually” (1 Thessalonians 
5:17). It’s a simple two-word directive. I think we tend to focus on the first word without giving 
enough thought to the second word, “continually.” 
 
Using Aretha Franklin’s iconic 1967 hit song spelling out of the word “R-E-S-P-E-C-T” as an 
acrostic, when we pray continually, we… 

• Recognize the sovereignty of God. Every life has value and purpose, even before we 
are born. 

• Embrace responsibility. This means taking responsibility for our actions and decisions, 
ensuring they align with God’s will and purpose. Every choice has a consequence. Do 
the right thing for the right reason. 

• Serve others. Jesus is our ultimate example of serving others. He gave up his “rights” as 
the Son of God that you might live. His life is the true example of what the sanctity of life 
means. 

• Pray continually. I need not to say more. Continual prayer keeps us connected to God. 

• Engage in community. Be part of a faith community. Life is meant to be done together. 

• Cultivate gratitude. Gratitude (being thankful) changes attitude! 

• Trust in God’s plan. Life is unpredictable, but trusting in God’s plan gives us peace and 
assurance. He is in control and has a purpose for everything we experience.  

 
What we do physically impacts the spiritual. What we do spiritually impacts the physical. Both 
the physical and the spiritual are connected. We tend to separate the two. But Jesus, as Son of 
Man (physical) and as Son of God (Divine), connects our physical world to the heavenly world. 
“Dear friend, I pray that you may enjoy good health and that all may go well with you, even as 
your soul is getting along well.” (3 John 1:2) 
 

Prayer 
Father, thank you that You desire to have a relationship with us. No matter where we 

are we can share everything with You, even the deepest things of the heart. Holy Spirit, 
help us to be sensitive to follow the paths that you lead us on, so that we would 

experience the fulfillment only you can give our soul. In Jesus name, Amen. 

 

 

 

 



 

Food Team Serving Platter- Antoinette 

 
This month is National pasta and pizza day. Bring your favorite pasta or pizza. What’s 
better with that? Salads, garlic bread, cheesy bread! Please let me know what you’re 
bringing. You can text me at 417-837-9770.  
 
 
 

 
 

Mid- America Rally News- Archie Buckner- Rally Coordinator 
 
The Mid-American HOG Rally for 2025 will be a time to remember. While rally 
registration is not open at this point, hotel reservations are available immediately. We 
are excited to partner with Oasis Hotel and Convention Center. The Oasis, home of 
Fire and Ice Restaurant and Bar, will serve as basecamp for the duration of the rally. 
Rooms are now available from June 5 - 8, 2025 at special rates. Contact information for 
the Oasis: toll free 888-532-4338 springfieldoasis.com | 417-866-5253 | 2546 N. 
Glenstone • Springfield, MO 65803. Use code HOG RALLY. Please share with anyone 
who may be interested in attending!  We will also reach out to other area hotels and will 
keep you posted on availability.  Your committee is working hard to make this a 
memorable event for our chapter and our fellow HOG chapter members.  
 
 
Archie Buckner - Rally Coordinator 
archie.buckner@gmail.com 
 
 
Please email Debbie at Debvenne@yahoo.com if you would like to submit 
anything for the newsletter- anyone can submit an article!!!  

mailto:Debvenne@yahoo.com


 

 



 


